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Kelley	Drye	was	awarded	the	2017	WebAward	for	Outstanding	Achievement	in	Web	Development	-
Legal	Standard	of	Excellence	award.	The	firm’s	website	was	relaunched	on	March	27,	2017.

The	WebAward	is	an	annual	competition	organized	by	the	Web	Marketing	Association.	Independent
judges	from	around	the	world	review	websites	from	96	industries	and	those	deemed	the	best	are
awarded	with	a	WebAward.

A	powerhouse	firm	with	the	heart	of	a	boutique,	Kelley	Drye	values	the	success	of	our	clients	above
all.


